
  

 

General Assembly of International Association of Schools of Social 

Work (IASSW) 
 

 

Dear Members of IASSW, 

 
It is my pleasure to inform you that International Association of Schools of Social Work 
(IASSW) will be conducting General Assembly on Thursday, 4th April, 2024. 
More details will be shared soon. 
 
We will announce election results for the IASSW Board of Directors : President , 
Secretary and two positions for Member at Large of the Board of Directors 
(2024-2028). 

 

You are cordially invited to actively participate in these very important events and 

make them a great success. 

 

 

 

  

Prof. Annamaria Campanini 

President, International Association of Schools of Social Work (IASSW) 

 

 

 


